
PORT MACQUARIE CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 
 
 

DATE:  24 MARCH 2015 
 
With Grades 1, 2 and 4 Pennant having all completed their rounds, there was 
only one game played at our Club today.  Our Grade 3(1) side played their 
“sister” side of our Grade 3(2)s with the Grade 3(1)s coming out the winners.   
We now await the announcement from our District Match Committee as to 
the winners of the respective Pennant Grades for 2015. 
 
We have a different format for our Thursday pairs being played on Thursday 
9 April – “Pot Luck Pairs”.  Single entries will be received for this day with 
players to draw for rinks/partners – sounds like it will be a lot of fun and 
visitors are most welcome.  Sheet for entries will be on the normal Thursday 
morning sheet 1 week prior. 
 
Our Club Pairs Championship will close for entries on Tuesday 31 March so 
hurry and get your teams entered!  Also entries for our Easter Carnival close 
next Friday 27 March.  On Easter Sunday, the format will be as for our regular 
Sunday afternoon Triples, HOWEVER... the prizemoney will be $500!!!  Hurry 
and get your teams entered!!   
 
Lucky Rinks today  1st – Pat Morrison, Betty Hodgson, Brenda Burge and 
Hazel Durrant;  2nd – Margaret Doyle and Joyce Ebbeck (Marker);  
Consolation -  Lyn Norton, Rita Koenig and Beth Hicks. 
 
Raffle:  1st Prize – Marion Miller, 2nd Prize – Loris Muir, 3rd Prize – Frances 
Green. 
 
50 Club:  Debbie Amor, Brenda Burge, Jan Opitz. 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a 
speedy recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays 
only please ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  
 
Judy Brady 
Acting Publicity Officer 


